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SEPTEMBER
17th Last Sporting Clays Shoot at 9 am
24th Pheasant Fun Trials at 9 am
30th Last day to purchase Hunting Badges

OCTOBER
1st Pheasant Fun Trials at 9 am
3rd Evecutinve Board Meeting at 6:30 pm
8th Pheasant Fun Trials at 9 am

10th Membership meeting, Elections for Officers and  
Board members, 7 pm

21st Opening Day Hunting Season, “A” group hunts at 8 am
Reminder all ranges are closed until 10 am on  
stocking days ONLY.

NOVEMBER
11th Pork Dinner starts at 6 pm
23rd Thanksgiving hunt, all groups
25th West field is close to stocking till end of season

DECEMBER
5th Executive Board meeting at 6:30 pm

10th Last day for items for the newsletter
12th Membership meeting at 7 pm
24th Annual Club Christmas get together starts at 1 pm

Upcoming Events
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President’s  
Corner
Dick Palmer, President

Members, it has been a great pleasure for me to  
serve as your President during the past year.  
The Membership meeting on Oct 10th will be 
holding elections; I will be stepping down and 
moving on to the Executive Board. We have 
accomplished a lot during the past year, as you 
can see. Many thanks to our Chairpersons for 
enhancing their programs to provide our members 
with the opportunity to shoot, fish, hunt, and to 
enjoy their membership here. I need to thank the 
existing Executive Board for their hard work and 
commitment to ensure our Club is the best it can be.

Thank you again for your hard work and for making 
our Club the best in Connecticut.

Hunt
Shawn Covell, Hunt Chairman

With cooler nights and changing leaves approaching, 
this could only signify one thing; hunting season is 
right around  the corner.

I would like to take this opportunity to remind 
everyone to make sure your work hours have been 
completed and any outstanding obligations have been 
taken care of. Failure to do so will forfeit the right to 
hunt until all  
is done.

Make sure your permits are in order and your hunting 
badge is visible for all to see and anyone with a tree stand 
has it labeled properly.

This year we are looking for assistance to catch 
pheasants. This is a great way to get hours and help 
the members that make it possible for you to hunt on 
Wednesdays  
and Saturdays.

Without any help, there will not be any birds to hunt. 
Please contact me at 860-428-0041 if you can help. 

I hope everyone has an enjoyable and  safe season.
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Membership
Bob Hruskocy, Membership Chairman

So far to date the club has added 71 members, 
which is slightly less than last year at this time  
The clubs membership categories are as follows: 
Regular 354; Associate 223; Junior 23;  
and Life 157.

For those that have not completed your 10 hour 
work requirement, you have until September 
30th to do so. If you have not completed your 
work hrs and are planning on hunting, you need 
to pay for your hrs at the bar. You can email me 
to see if I have your hours recorded. Also if you 
did not purchase your Spring Raffle tickets,  
you need to pay for those before you will be is-
sued a hunting badge. I will be mailing the 2017 
invoices in mid-November.  If there are  
any discrepancies, please let me know.

Trap
Bob Hruskocy, Trap Chairman

Now that the cooler weather is approaching, 
please remember to let the pump warm a few 
more minutes than normal.  If you turn on the 
“release” switch and the machine continues to 
throw targets, please turn off the switch and let 
the machine warm up for a few more minutes.  
If you notice any other issues, please let me know.

And the Winners 
Are…
This Year’s Family Picnic held two contests – Bake Off and Birdhouse.

The Bake Off winners were:  
1st 	 Alyssa Dobrcki  
2nd 	 Carolyn Morris  
3rd 	 Zoey Nixon

The Birdhouse winners were:  
1st 	 Nancy Davidson 
2nd 	 Tom Potter 
3rd 	 Tie – Bradley Nixon & Alex Volpe

Using Club Tables 
& Chairs
Members, over the years the Club has allow members to use Hall table and 
chairs for their benefit.  Unfortunately during these times, items have been 
returned damage from use or handling.  Now the Club has to spend mon-
ey to replace them. Based upon tables and chairs being return damage and 
no indication that they were damage by the members barrowing them, the 
Executive has made the following decision that tables and chairs cannot 
leave the grounds effective immediately.

October 
Membership 
Meeting
Reminder that October 10th at 7 pm, is the Club’s Membership meeting 
and in this meeting is the Annul elections of Officers, and Executive 
Board members.

September membership meeting was the nominations, so this meeting is 
voting only. 

Custom Cuts  
Sawmill CT

Specializing in custom cut 
lumber up to 24 ft.

Peter Stroyanovich 
Owner/Operator

Canterbury, CT 06331
860.556.3885 

customcutssawmillct@gmail.com 
Facebook - Custom Cuts Sawmill CT

Newsletter 
Advertisements
Members, anyone wishing to advertise their business in our Club’s 
newsletter can do so, by submitting your business card to Dick Palmer 
at rpalmer12@snet.net.  The cost is $50 for 8 quarterly newsletters. Our 
newsletters go out to over 725 members. The deadline for submitting your 
new or renew existing advertisements is December 2017. After that all 
existing advertisements will be removed.  The March 2018 newsletter will 
reflect the newer ads. Your advertisement will run through December 2019. 



Pheasant Fun Trails are planned for  
Oct. 1st, 8th, and 15th. These trails start at 9 am 
across the street from our entrance. Bring your dog 
down to start them early for the season.

Fun  
Trails 
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Sporting 
Clays
Dick Palmer

Members our last Sporting Clays shoot for 2017 is 
Sunday the 17th. We had some pretty good shoots 
with many individuals from all over the state and 
out of state coming to the Fin to enjoy Sporting 
Clays this year.  On Sept 9th the Ducks Unlimited 
organization was here at the Club for their Annual 
Sporting Clays Shoot and Benefit. At this shoot 
there were over 114 shooters. The Club is a great 
host for them and they will continue to hold their 
shoots here as 2018 is already on the books. The 
Sporting Clays Committee works hard to ensure all 
the shooters have a great time, and see different target 
presentations for each shoot.  I want to help everyone 
who shot these events, and especially my committee 
members consisting of Matt Halloran, Bruce Macaro, 
Mark Holland, Mike Fromerth, Mike Holland, 
Jim Skoglund, Ernie Dore, Ron Palmer, and Dave 
Fromerth, as it wasn’t for their commitment these 
events would be very difficult to run.

See you in 2018

Rifle
Every year a group of our rifle shooters head to Camp 
Perry to compete in many different categories against other 
shooters through the nation. This year two of our members 
took home medals. Pete Mathewson was given a Silver 
Medal for his classification, and Keith Morehouse received 
a Bronze Medal for his classification. Well done shooters.

Fall HuntinG 
Season
Reminder that Hunting season is just around the corner 
and with that comes the restriction for stocking days that all 
ranges are closed until 10 am Wednesday and Saturday.

Also, your Hunt Button must be purchase by October 1st. 
After this date only new members will be allow to purchase 
these buttons.  All work hours and obligations must be paid 
for. For you deer hunters, only bow hunting is allowed on 
Club land and NO Sunday Hunting. Lease land Sunday 
hunting is allowed. 

All State license and regulations plus The Fin Fur Feather 
Club’s regulations must be followed.
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Scouts from June Norcross 
Webster at Fin 2017
Hoss Haskell, JNW NRA Shooting Sports Coordinator

For the 9th year the Fin Fur Feather has hosted Scouts from June Norcross Webster’s NRA shooting sports week of camp. 
The Boy Scouts’ June Norcross Webster Scout Reservation is located in Ashford CT. Scouts attending this week of camp do 
so to be introduced to the many shooting sports disciplines. The Fin Fur Feather provided a day away from camp in which the 
scouts engaged in an introduction to Trap, Skeet and 5 Stand. Fin members Mike Sobol Sr, Randy Russo, and Jim Davidson 
supported the day with their time, skills and equipment. The scouts attending this week of camp are mostly from eastern 
Connecticut. These Scouts are the future of shooting sports and potentially future Fin members. Many thanks to the Fin Fur 
Feather Club for hosting the Scouts from June Norcross Webster’s NRA shooting sports week of camp.

JIM NELSON
MASON CONTRACTOR

Specializing in:
Brick • Block and Stonework 

Fireplaces • Chimneys & Caps • Walls 
New • Repair • Refacing

Licensed & Insured

	 Office:	 860.456.3472  
	 Cell:	 860.428.2861

COLUMBIA 
MARINE

•	 SOUTH BAY LUXURY PONTOONS 
•	 GILLGEITER / QWEST 
•	 COMPACT PONTOONS 
•	 ALUMACRAFT BOATS 
•	 HONDA MARINE ENGINES

•	 BAYLINER / TROPHY / MAXUM 
•	 GLASTRON

MARINE SALES & SERVICE
PONTOON BOAT SPECIALISTS

Chick Shifrin • 860-228-9343 
52 ROUTE 66, COLUMBIA, CT
www.ColumbiaMarineSales.com

Firewood • Mulch • Topsoil 
Stone • Excavation • Patios
Retaining Walls • Walkways

Visit us at 
mascarolandscaping.com

We Deliver Free Estimates

Mascaro
Landscaping

860-537-0862



11TH ANNUAL11TH ANNUAL11TH ANNUAL

THE

Call the bar at 860-455-9516 to sign the Kids up! 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 7th 

PAGE 6



TIME TO BRING  
THOSE PUMPKINS IN!

Main Event	  
Our Seeds

Open Class	  
Any Seeds

Carving Contest	  
3 Classes: 
1) Up to 8 yrs old   
2) 9 to 16 yrs old   
3) 16 yrs and older

Family Fun Night
• Potluck Dinner -  
		 Bring a Dish to Share
• Raffle
• Pumpkin Painting
• Kid’s Costume Contest
• Crafts 
• Water Balloon Chucking
• Great Pumpkin Search

Every growing season has it’s challenges. If you have either a large or small pumpkin 
or no pumpkin at all, come join us for a night of fun and friendly competition.
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•	Snow Plowing  
•	Mowing  
•	Spring & Fall Cleanup
•	Bark  
•	Woodchips 
•	Stone
•	Screened Topsoil

Robert Cardinal, Owner
88 Bates Road, Chaplin CT 06056

BOB’S LAWN &
YARD SERVICE

Schroth Systems Consulting, Inc.
Developers of Custom Software

Contact John Rogers: 
jrogers@schrothsystems.com

860-367-6008 
www.schrothsystems.com

Making Computers Work for People

•	 Database and Application Design
•	 Custom Application Development
•	 Reporting Systems
•	 Support For Orphaned Applications
•	 Technology Upgrades for  
	 Legacy Systems
•	 Manufacturing And Test Equipment 
	 Integration

Free Initial Consultation  
in Connecticut

www.PerformanceRealty.com 860-886-7805

Phone:	 860.888.7805
Cell:	 860.917.3650
Fax:	 860.887.2707
Email:	 FrankBusch@Comcast.net
	 www.FrankBush.com

Frank J. Busch
Owner/Broker

35 Town Street, Norwich, CT 06360

“Performance makes the difference”

You did not have to grow  
the pumpkins for this carving 

contest, and Please carve 
them at home. 



Fin, Fur and Feather Club, Inc
213 Chewink Road
North Windham, CT 06056
860-455-9516
www.finfurfeatherclub.com

Our Purpose: To Promote The Conservation of Fish, Game, and  
Other Natural Resources, To Practice and Teach the Highest Degree of  
Sportsmanship and to Promote Safe and Proficient Use of Sporting Equipment.
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Executive Officers
Dick Palmer, President	 860-933-4768
Tom Potter, Vice President	 860-212-6573
Mark Holland, Secretary	 860-617-3750
Tom Hoagland, Treasurer	 860-455-0641

Executive Board
Matt Halloran	 860-428-1818
John Postemski 	 860-208-0353
Wayne Mather	 860-942-3385
Kevin Theriault	 860-428-5519
Mike Holland	 860-942-0922
Bob Frankland	 860-690-4149

Executive Board  
Alternates 
Shawn Koehler	 860-810-4050
Shawn Covell	 860-428-0041

Committee  
Chairpersons 

ARCHERY	  
Open Position	

BAR 
Tom Potter	 860-212-6573

BUILDING & GROUNDS  
John Postemski	 860-208-0353

CHILDREN’S FUND	  
John & Laura Pawelec	 860-429-7033

COMPONENTS 
Jim Skoglund	 860-992-9779

FAMILY PICNIC	 	
Kevin Theriault	 860- 429-1792

FISHING 
Troy Quick	 860-933-2585

FIVE-STAND	 	
Jim Davidson	 860-456-8782

HUNTING	  
Shawn Covell	 860-428-0041

KITCHEN	 	
Open Position

MEMBERSHIP	 	
Bob Hruskocy	 860-569-1592

MERCHANDISE		
Mark Holland	 860-617-3750

NEWSLETTER		
Dick Palmer	 860-933-4768

PERMITTEE		
Brenda Liappes	 860-455-0521

PHEASANTS		
Paul Cardinal	 860-455-0255

PISTOL/PRACTICAL PISTOL	 	
Paul Arildsen	 860-508-1132 
Jon-Paul Mucha	 860-874-1291

RAFFLE	  
Tony Rufrano	 860-841-5265

RIFLE	  
Peter Mathewson Sr.	 860-456-8588

SHOTGUN	 	
Bob Frankland	 860-690-4149 

SKEET	 	
Bob Frankland	 860-690-4149 

SPORTING CLAYS	 	
Dick Palmer	 860-933-4768

TRAP	 	
Bob Hruskocy	 860-569-1592
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